
 

 

SEC/48/2017-63 March 30, 2023 

       

To 

The Manager 

Compliance Department 

BSE Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Tower 

Dalal Street 

Mumbai – 400 001 

To 

The Manager 

Compliance Department 

The National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 

Exchange Plaza 

Bandra – Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 

Mumbai – 400051 

Scrip Code/Symbol: 540678/COCHINSHIP 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Subject: Contract signing – Next Generation Missile Vessels (NGMV) 

1. Please refer our communication of even no. dated February 23, 2021 intimating the 

declaration of Cochin Shipyard Limited (CSL) as L1 in the tender floated for construction of 6 

nos. of Next Generation Missile Vessels (NGMV). In this regard, we would like to inform that the 

contract for construction of said Vessels has been signed between Cochin Shipyard Limited 

(CSL) and Ministry of Defence this day i.e., March 30, 2023 at New Delhi for a total contract 

price of Rs. 9,804.98 Crore. The first vessel is to be delivered in 48 months and the last vessel 

is to be delivered within 108 months.  

 

2. None of the promoter/ promoter group / group companies have any interest in the entity 

that awarded the order. Further, the said order also does not fall under the purview of related 

party transactions. 

 

3. The above is for your information and record please. 

 

Thanking you, 

For Cochin Shipyard Limited 
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